CITY OF WATERTOWN

DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS
124 ORCHARD STREET
WATERTOWN, MASSACHUSETTS 02472
Tel: 617-972-6420

Gregory M. St. Louis Fax: 617-972-6402
SUPERINTENDENT

September 19, 2022

TOP COURSE PAVING

Lexington St, Warren St, Heather Rd, King St, Chapman St,
Lincoln St, Spruce St, Stoneleigh Rd and Stoneleigh Circle.
Dear Abutters:
The Department of Public Works and our contractor, EJ Paving, will install the final asphalt
wearing surface in listed order, WEATHER PERMITTING, on Tuesday and \Wednesday,
September 20 - 21, 2022.

The street will be closed to motor vehicle traffic during this paving process. Please park your
motor vehicles out of the construction area on the intersecting side streets if necessary.

Please do not park your car on your street or on your driveway to avoid being blocked in during
the construction. Vehicles not removed from the street by 7:00 am, will be towed, per order of
the Department of Public Works. The Watertown Police will be informed of the construction and
its effects.

We understand that the process is noisy, messy and disruptive and apologize in advance for
inconvenience you may experience. We know you will enjoy the improved appearance and
condition of your roadway for many years in the future.

Should you have any questions, please call the office at 617-972-6420.

Sincerely,
[ g f T

Gregory St. Louis LEED AP BD+C
Superintendent of Public Works




